
EMCRN Networking Event- 16th November, 2017 

Many thanks to those of you in our early mid-career research network who attended 

our Networking Event where we learnt to network whilst networking with colleagues 

from all over the university. The event was well attended and we learnt some very 

helpful tips from our facilitator Ron Gibson from Go Networking. The main message 

that Rob shared was that networking is a mindset, not a skills set and that to network 

successfully you must be thinking “what can I do to help this person” and NOT “what 

can this person do for me”. If you are looking for some networking tips you can 

checkout Rob’s website https://gonetworking.com.au/ or better still, come to our next 

event and get talking!  

Our next event is scheduled for early March 2018. Watch this space for the exciting 

details. We hope you all have a wonderful and safe Christmas break and we look 

forward to seeing you all in the New Year!  

From the EMCRN Committee.  
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